
 

 

From: Ben Williams <Ben.Williams@chapmantripp.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 1:07 PM 
To: PDP <pdp@timdc.govt.nz> 
Subject: FW: Timaru Proposed District Plan - Hearing B - Minute 14 - Panel request for 
clarification from s42A 
authors and information requests made to submitters 

 

Hi there, 

 Following Minute 14, Fonterra has provided a copy of the ‘DIN resource’ consent to 
the relevant officers but on a belts n’ braces basis we thought we should also send it 
through to the relevant pdp address. 

 Apologies if you have (most likely) now received this twice. 

 Kind regards, 

  

Ben Williams  
Partner  

Chapman Tripp  

D: +64 3 353 0343  
M: +64 27 469 7132 

LEGAL ADMINISTRATOR: Cherie Whiting | D: +64 3 353 0029  

www.chapmantripp.com  

 

https://protect.checkpoint.com/v2/r04/___http:/www.chapmantripp.com/___.Y3A0YTp0aW1hcnVkYzpjOm86NzE3M2U0OGQ4ZjExYWY0ZmYwOGM3Mzc2OGIyMDRhZTE6Nzo0NjIxOjlmNjg3YTczOGIwNDMyYTgxNTEyMTBkMmZkNGVkMmFmMGU1ZGQzMWY2MTQwZjE2ZWYwM2M1NDI3ZGVjYjk2MmY6aDpUOk4
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